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Fifth Sunday in Lent - Sunday April 3, 2022 

THANKS FOR GRACE... 
 

Wednesday Nights Together 
Thanks be to God for those who are 
providing soup, serving, and cleaning 
for Lenten Wednesdays together. It’s 
wonderful to be gathering again! 
 

OPPORTUNITIES TO SERVE… 
 

Blood Drive at St. John’s  
TODAY, Sunday, April 3 

7:30 am –12:30 pm 
The OneBlood bloodmobile is at 
St. John’s today for anyone who wishes 
to donate blood. If you didn’t make an 
appointment, walk-ins are welcome. 
Consider sharing a gift of life! 
 

Easter Egg Hunt Candy Needed 
TODAY Sunday, April 3 

We need donations of candy for this 
year’s Easter Egg Hunt. Purchase only 
individually wrapped candies small 
enough to fit in a plastic Easter egg. No 
chocolate, please, as it melts in the 
eggs. Leave donations in the narthex. 
 

Donate a Lily for Easter 
To give a lily for the sanctuary on Easter 
in memory or honor of a loved one, fill 
out a special envelope found in the 
narthex, contact the church office, or 
use the online giving link found on the 
church website. Each lily costs $15. 
Dedications will be listed in the Easter 
Sunday bulletin. 
 

Knitting & Crocheting Group 
Monday, April 4, 10 am-Noon 

Join us in the Mission Building as we 
gather for this mission and social time 
as we start on new projects. We have 

yarn, needles, and patterns if you need 
them. If you have questions, contact 
Claria Gorgen, 843 941-9229. 
 

Volunteers Needed for the Labyrinth 
Setup and Reset 

Setup-Sunday, April 11, 11:45 am 
Reset-Thursday, April 14, 1:00 pm 

Many volunteers are needed to help 
with setup, assist walkers who may be 
new, and tear down for the labyrinth 
during Holy Week. Please let Gloria, 
gloria@stjohnsbeaufort.org know if 
you are willing and able to help out 
during the labyrinth. 
 

OPPORTUNITIES TO GROW… 
 

Lenten Wednesday Nights Together 
April 6  

Supper, 6 pm - Hymn Study, 7 pm 
We gather during the season of Lent 
for fellowship, reflection, and prayer. 
Each Wednesday a simple meal of 
soup and bread will be served. 
Following the meal, we reflect on the 
texts of several hymns, considering the 
way that they express and shape our 
faith. The program will end with a 
short time of prayer. All are welcome. 
Invite friends! 
 

For children: Children’s Story Time for 
our younger members will be led by 
Deacon Katie in the Mission Building 
during the program portion of Lenten 
Wednesday Nights Together. 
 

Newsletter coming this Week! 
Look for the Shepherd’s Voice to arrive 
soon. Call the office to be added to the 
mailing list if you aren’t on it.

THIS WEEK’S CALENDAR 
 

Today  April 3 
Fifth Sunday in Lent 

7:30 am  OneBlood Drive 
8:15 am  Worship 
9:30 am  Adult Sunday School 
10:30 am Worship  
2:00 pm  Harbormasters 
4:00 pm  Youth Night 
 

Monday  
10:00 am  Sewing Group  
 

Tuesday 
 

Wednesday 
10:00 am  Staff Meeting 
6:00 pm  Lenten Supper 
6:30 pm  Lenten Wednesday 
  Nights Together 
6:30 pm  Children’s Storytime 
 

Thursday  
7:00 pm  Choir 
 

Friday 
 

Saturday 
 

Next Sunday April 10 
Palm Sunday 

8:15 am  Worship  
9:30 am  Adult Sunday School 
10:30 am Worship 
2:00 pm  Harbormasters 
4:00 pm  Youth Night 
 
 
 

Mark Your Calendar Now 
Harold’s Country Club, Yemassee 

Saturday, April 30, arrive by 6:15 pm 
More details to follow. 


